
From: Jamie Hedlund  
Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 
To: Dean Marks 
 
Subject: Whois inaccuracy  
  
Dean, 
  
Thank you for your email. We would like to publish a response that addresses your (and others’) 
perception of “ICANN Org backing away from its role as a joint controller of WHOIS data,” undermining 
“its ability to enforce rigorously accuracy requirements.” Would you allow us to publish your email 
raising these concerns? Thanks. 
  
Best, 
Jamie  
  


